

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone: 023 92484545

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk website: www.sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Business Manager: Mrs L. Setterfield

Headteacher: Mr M. Elsen - BEd (Hons) - NPQH

SCPN - Year 5/6 Harry Potter Trip - Update

29th January 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5/6 children

We hope everyone is getting excited for our trip to Warner Bros Studios on Wednesday, 31st January.

Some quick reminders for the day:

- Please arrive at the school gates for 8am we need to leave promptly children to go into the hall and will be put in year groups.
- If your child needs travel sickness medicine you will need to accompany them to the hall and fill out a medical form so we can administer this for the return journey. Medication for travel to the Studio should be given at home before your child comes to school.
- The children will be expected to come in normal school uniform; this allows the teachers to identify the children easily in a crowded area. If the children would like to wear a pair of more comfortable shoes, i.e. trainers, they can as there is a lot of walking.
- The children will need a packed lunch for the trip, preferably in a bag that can be thrown away, therefore, not having to carry it after finishing. If a child is entitled to free school meals, a lunch will be provided.
- The children will be allowed to bring a MAXIMUM of £10 for the shop.
- NO mobile phones or cameras please as they will not be allowed on the trip.
- We will be providing updates on Seesaw about return times if we are stuck in traffic but we are hoping to be back for 6pm.

Thank you.

ear 5/6 Team









